Professor K. Pearson, Department of Zeology, University College, W.C.1

Dear Professor Pearson.

I have now extracted the volume of Galton papers, deposited in the Galton Laboratory by Mr. Wheeler Galton in February 1923, and which, I understand, he wishes now to be returned to him.

If you will send me his letter making this request, I will send him the book, either through you, or directly to him, whichever is the more convenient.

I understand from Dr. Morant that the skeletons and skins of experimental dogs, now housed in the Museum of the Department are your property, and that you sent me, through him, an offer to arrange for their removal, whenever this is desired.

I should be glad, if without putting yourself to any inconvenience, you could make arrangements during this Spring or Summer for housing this material elsewhere, as it is certain that the Museum will be increasingly needed for other purposes.

Yours sincerely,